


UPDATE

STRATEGIC PLANNING
COMMUNITY INPUT SURVEY

In lieu of our planned 2-hour community
input session (Jan. 6, 2022), residents
are encouraged to share feedback via

the Community Input Survey.  



Get back 1.5 hrs of your time AND
provide personal, direct feedback into

the Town of Cheverly's Five-Year
Strategic Planning Process!



SURVEY OPEN THRU JAN. 14, 2022: 

 https://forms.gle/HWjctyrXJrkYaeHT7 


